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Dear Folks,

Needless to say, but I will say it, elders are becoming more and more invisible...not
only through this electronic age, but through the lack of respect by the culture itself.
Not funding a vital resource for our elders is another symbol of our disappearance.  

My husband takes a Tai Chi class.  He is 84 years old and NEEDS the support to
practice balance.  If any of you have elders in your family you may know the
consequences of a fall.  

Kindly fund the Senior Center.  Not only for us now but for your own future. 
Thank You!  Corlene Van Sluizer




